Memorandum of Support for LS 604
This safety improvement is meant to protect students by preventing their unauthorized departure from public school buildings, as in the recent incident involving  4-year-old Seymir Jasper of the 36th Council District and the tragic death of Avonte Oquendo.
The primary change would be to require audible door alarms on all exterior doors, to alert staff to unauthorized departures, in when cameras are not manned.

